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Memorandum 

To:   Council 

From:  Marchant Schneider, Architectural Review Board (ARB) Liaison 

Re:    ARB Liaison Report / July 2024 

At its July meeting, ARB conditionally approved additional exterior improvements to a residential structure 
at 6660 Fayette Street.   
 
The ARB also approved demolition of two non-contributing accessory structures at 6794 and 6796 Fayette 
Street.   
 
The ARB reviewed proposed amendments to the Architectural Review Board Design Guidelines.    
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Marchant Schneider 
ARB Chair 
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